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BRANCHING OUT, GROWING TALL 

HAND IN HAND, ONE AND ALL 

We would like to wish our Jewish 

children and their families a 

Chanukah Sameach.  The festival of 

Chanukah began last night and lasts 

for eight nights.  This festival is a 

Jewish holiday which celebrates the 

victory of the Maccabees many 

years ago. Jewish people all over the 

world light a Chanukkiah each night 

starting with one candle on the first 

night and adding a candle each 

night.  They also eat lots of doughnuts! 

Chanukah Sameach 

This week we have enjoyed Christmas songs from Year 1, 2 and 6.  

We are looking forward to hearing the other year groups perform 

next week.  It was wonderful that we managed to celebrate 

these together. Thank you for adhering to the social distancing 

guidelines.  Please can I remind you we are asking for adults who 

are dropping and collecting children from school to wear a 

mask.  As we get closer to the break it is vital we work together to 

keep each other safe.   

We have booked another date for the flu vaccination.  Those 

children who missed last Wednesday will now be able to receive 

the flu vaccination on Wednesday 6th January.  Please make 

sure you have completed the relevant form.   

Children are welcome to wear Christmas jumpers next week, 

please remember the last day of term is Thursday 17th 

December, we will now be finishing at normal time (3.15/3.30)  

Children will return to school on Tuesday 5th January.  

This will be the last newsletter of 2020, so I would like to take this 

opportunity to thank you all for your support this year, it has been 

a challenge for us all, but we have stuck together and supported 

each other.  We are a wonderful community and I am so thankful 

and proud of what we have achieved together.  We will 

continue to check school emails throughout the break, so please 

get in touch if you need any support during this time.     

Have a lovely weekend.   

Thank you! 

Mrs Nairne  



 

 

 


